
Sayyid Al-Hakeem, Sheik Al-Khaz’aly reiterate Mr. Al-Sudani’s government
support

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with His Eminence Sheik

Qais  Al-Khaz’aly,  Secretary-General  of  Asai’b  Ahl  Al-Haq  movement  on  23/7/2023,  the

developments of the political affairs and the upcoming legislative dues after the House of

Parliament resumed its activity in the new legislative chapter. His Eminence affirmed that

legislating important laws that are in direct contact with citizens and the laws of the stage

can contribute to stabilizing and strengthening the political system. 

Sayyid Al-Hakeem and Sheik Al-Khaz’aly reiterated support for the government of Mr. Mohammed

Shiaa Al-Sudani to provide services and implement the government and service programs according

to the priorities of the stage and held everyone responsible for preserving and transforming

the current stability into sustainable stability.


